
 

2014 Fall Semester Adult Sailing 

An Adult Sailing student’s note to her Instructors:  

 

I want to say how much fun I have had and am having.  I have had lots of different instructors 

and I wanted to give a special thank you to each one who has helped me.  

 

John, thank you for keeping the class focused, having a great lesson plan each week, being a 

patient instructor and for organizing these race events.  

  

Jack and Nancy, thank you for being such kind cheerleaders and great teachers. 

 

Bill thank you for showing me that sailing does not have to always be about speed (okay, speed 

makes the boat go) but knowing that it could be relaxing made me see how much fun it can be.   

 

Susan thank you for your kindness and at times intensity, you pushed me to see and learn and we 

even got a first place, who knew this scared and now just nervous rookie could do that, that alone 

gives me confidence.  

 

Allan, while we never sailed I appreciate your often being the rescue boat and for your continual 

encouragement and tips.  

 

I am blessed to know such a great group of people and while I look forward to more lessons and 

more sailing time just wanted to take a moment to say thank you. 

 

Most Sincerely, 

Mary Sayer 
 


